May 31, 2021

MR. JAY B. COSICO

GENCARS SAN PABLO, INC.

Brgy. I-A Colago Ave. /
Ssan Pablo City, Laguna

Dear Sir:

The attached Contract Agreement having been approved, notice is hereby given to GENCARS
SAN PABLO INC. that supply and delivery of passenger Van (Flexi Truck) for CSWD
used. (Re-bid) effective on june 5, 2021 / 5 days after the receipt of this notice.

Upon receipt of this notice, you are responsible for performing the services under the terms
and conditions of the Agreement and in accordance with the Implementation Schedule.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice by signing both copies in the space
provided pelow. Keep oné copy and retur the other to the City Government of Tanauan.

[ acknowledge receipt of this Noticeon R i A— /
Name of the Representative of the Bidder: _ \3 = jb___ =

Authorized Signature: ___———— i

CGT-PROC-F25




